
Fall 2020

Welcome Students & Families! I am pleased to be your science teacher for the 2020-

2021 school year.  Although the start of this year (and perhaps more) will look very 

different, please know I am dedicated to providing the best science education!  I am 

excited for these new opportunities that virtual learning will afford us.  

A little about me – I am an Arizona native.  I graduated from the Mesa Public School 

district and then studied education at NAU.  I have one daughter, Peyton, and two dogs-

Grady & Primrose.  I love being outside, reading, drinking coffee, and spending time with 

my family.

We will begin our year with a review of the Scientific Method, then we will move into the 

science standards from the Arizona Department of Education.  

Students will need a spiral notebook and various writing utensils as we begin.  If  you 

used an interactive notebook in a previous science class, you will be familiar with the 

system.  If  you didn’t – no worries- I’ll teach you along the way.

These next few weeks will require patience and understanding from us all.  Please reach 

out if  you have any questions or concerns – I’m sure there will be technology issues and 

we will need to work through them together.  Email is the best way to reach me: 

Heilner.Lori@cusd80.com or through the REMIND app.  

More information will be coming out soon via Google Classroom.  The district has sent 

out emails on how to log in.  Please let me know if  you need any assistance.  

Yours in Education,

Ms. Lori Heilner, M.Ed

8th Grade Science

mailto:Heilner.Lori@cusd80.com

